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CLOVERDALE                           HAZELMERE 
17575 - 58A Ave.  Surrey                      1614 - 184 St.  Surrey 

Worship & Children’s Church - 10:30 am                         Worship - 8:45 am 

Lead Minister: Rev. Lori Megley-Best (lori.megley-best@telus.net)  
Minister of Intercultural Connections (CUC): Rev. In Lee (leein1109@gmail.com)  

Children and Youth Leader (CUC): Robyn Garland (cuc.cyg@gmail.com)  
Musicians:  CUC – Sharon Lauzé (Director), Dianne Nichols, Christine Connal  

               HUC – Carol Falk, Jo-Anne Rattray  
 

THIS WEEK’S CHURCH CALENDAR:  

Sun, Apr 21:  Easter Sunday (Communion) / All-ages Service  

   Newcomers Welcoming Program – 9:15 am (C) 

   Ukulele Class – 9:15 am (C) 

Mon, Apr 22:   Easter Monday – Office Closed 

Tue, Apr 23:  Bible Study – 9:30 am (C)  

Wed, Apr 24:  Newcomers Welcoming Program – 9:30 am (C) 

   Friendship Unit Meeting – 10 am (C) 

Thu, Apr 25:  Newcomers Welcoming Program – 9:30 am (C) 

   Choir Practice – 7:30 pm (C) 

Fri, Apr 26:  Joint Youth Group Meeting with UCoL – 6:30-9:30 pm (UCoL) 

Sun, Apr 28:  2nd Sunday of Easter  

   Affirmation of Faith Ceremony (C) 

   Newcomers Welcoming Program – 9:15 am (C) 

< Mission Statements > 

Hazelmere:  To praise God together, celebrate our heritage, 
grow in faith and reach out to others. 

Cloverdale:  To thrive in faith through relationship with God, 
                  one another and the community. 

To serve others as Jesus would. 

Last week at Cloverdale… 

☺ Attendance: 84 (Adults: 68, Children: 16) 

Are you New? Welcome to our Church! 
If you would like to have your own Offering Envelope or go on PAR, or if you 
wish to receive church announcements via email, please contact Susie at the 
office with your information. (cloverdalehazelmereuc@telus.net)  

~  ~  ~  ~  ~  ~  ~  ~  ~  ~  ~  ~ 

Please join us for conversation and refreshments following Worship. 

At Cloverdale this Morning…  

Coffee:  Doug & Lorri Sowerby, Roselyn Muni 

Greeters/Ushers:  Ollie McPherson, Lorrie Brown  

Projectionist:  Terry Wright 

 Sign-Up sheet is available at Coffee Hour. Co-ordinator: Debbie Jordbakke 
(778-994-5836 / debbiejordbakke@icloud.com) 

 
 

 
We would like to appreciate our church family who serves the church with God’s 

love. If you would like to thank someone, please contact the Church Office. 

~❤~❤~❤~❤~❤~❤~❤~ 

This week, we would like to thank… 

Ukulele Class Members for their Special Music Offiering during 
worship this morning at Cloverdale United. 
Judy Cook for filling in while Susie was on holiday for two weeks. 

Please keep praying for Roger Saunders who is 
recovering from a heart attack.  May God’s hands be 
with Roger and Marjorie at this time.  

And good news – Evelyn Shindruk is back home! Please keep praying for 
Sadley as well, who is looking after her.  

THIS SUNDAY IS EASTER SUNDAY 
To help celebrate the resurrection of Jesus and in our 
own lives, we will come forward during worship to 
attach our flowers to the cross. 
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UNITED CHURCH MEMBERSHIP  
Are you interested in becoming a member of Cloverdale United Church 
or Hazelmere United Church?  This involves making an adult profession 
of faith in a ceremony that is similar to our baptism ceremony.  
Becoming a member also means you can vote in all of our meetings.  
Please talk with Rev. Lori or call the church office if you want to know 
more.  If you also want to transfer your membership from another 
church to ours, please let us know.   

T.O.F.U. (Together of Faith United) 
Cloverdale United Youth Group for Gr. 7 and up 
 

 

T.O.F.U. Youth Group will be having a joint  

youth group event with United Churches of  

Langley on April 26th. We will be meeting at  

their Sharon Location (21562 Old Yale Rd, Langley City) at 

6:30 until 9:30. This is the first of many joint activities we will 

be doing with UCoL, so please come out and get to know 

some new friends! We will be playing wide games, having 

some snacks and hanging out. If you need a ride, please let 

Robyn know by emailing her at the Cloverdale Children and 

Youth email account: cuc.cyg@gmail.com  

CHILDREN’S CHURCH VOLUNTEERS NEEDED  
It takes a village to run a thriving Children's Church.  Robyn is looking 
for a few adults in our congregation that wouldn't mind lending their 
skills to the children once or twice a month.  We're looking to get a 
good list so that we can have a rotating cast with many talents for the 
children to get to know.  If you have an interest in volunteering one or 
two Sundays a month, send an email to Robyn at cuc.cyg@gmail.com. 

INTERCULTURAL FAMILY RETREAT (JUNE 14-16, 2019) 

There will be an “ Intercultural Family” Retreat from June 14 – 16 (two 
nights and three days).  The brochure is on the table in the Narthex.  
Registration fee is $100.00 for adults; $50.00 for youth and young adults 
and $40.00 for children.  Or $300.00 for a family of 5 or more.   
If you need financial support, please apply before April 27.  You can find 
2 internet links on the registration form.  Learning Grand and Imagine 
Fund.  If you have any questions please see Rev. In Lee. 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR INTERCULTURAL MINISTRY  

Please remember our Intercultural Ministry with your financial support! 
Show it as “IMS” on your envelope.  It can either be a one-time gift, or 
weekly gifts, or monthly gifts if you are on PAR. 

FRIENDSHIP UNIT MEETING  

Wednesday, April 24, 9:30 am – noon 
Cloverdale Library and The Rustic Rooster 

We are invited to the Cloverdale Library for a tour.  We will meet at the 
church at 9:30 am and walk to the library or you can go directly to the 
library and meet us there at 10:00 am. 
After the tour we will walk to The Rustic Rooster for coffee.  Again you 
can go there directly if that works better for you.  The Rustic Rooster is 
located at 5723 176 Street in downtown Cloverdale. 
Thank you to Jamie Brown for organizing the library tour for us.  We 
have library card applications.  If you are planning to get a card please 
notify Bev at bevsiggs@gmail.com. 

* SAVE THE DATE * 
Our May meeting will be held on Monday, May 27 (this is a no-school 
day).  Robyn Garland, our children and youth leader, and the children 
are planning a special treat for us.  Invitations will be sent in May. 

SPRING TEA IS COMING UP! 
We need bakers for both Bake Table AND the Tea.  Please see 
Marguerite Cryer if you can help. 
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